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Please find enclosed the additional correspondence which you
requested at our meeting.

In addition to the jobs which were referred to yester-
day, which have been lost over the last twelve months and are to
be lost if the closure of the foundry were to go ahead, it is
possible that a new wave of redundancies will be announced in
the Pig Iron-producing section of BSC Cumbria's operations.

Any announcement of redundancies in that area would add perhaps
as many as 600 to the number of jobs already lost.

This decision, as I understand it, has not been taken and
it depends on the evaluation currently taking place between
the North East and Workington.

I would be grateful if, in any conversations which your
Private Office may have with the BSC, they would not draw attention
to my knowledge of the problem surrounding the Pig Iron Production
evaluation.

I thank you sincerely for your efforts on behalf of my
constituents in this matter.

Yours




